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Letters, letters everywhere! 

 
This week we have been focusing on letters.  We have created letter pictures with recycled 
paper.  We went on a treasure hunt to find letters hidden in sand and rice. We matched 
letter cards with letters on the table and we also sang songs and practised writing our 
names. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
    
  
 

 

Health and Wellbeing 
 

We went to the dance studio this week and practised our movements using a ball as a prop. 
We moved around in time to the music and we all had fun copying Miss Rocsik’s movements 
and then creating our own moves to the music.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mountain Rescue 
 

We set up a mountain rescue centre in nursery this week and the children were able to tell 
us what we would need to set up our rescue centre.  We used the climbing frame as our 
mountain and set up the base camp with lots of communication equipment and resources to 
help rescue climbers who were in need. 

    
 

Other Information  
 
 

Please can everyone complete the wider achievement leaf that has been sent as we would 
love to hear about the wonderful achievements your little ones have accomplished outside of 
nursery. 
 
Learning Journal forms are still available in nursery if you haven’t already provided your 
details and still wish to sign up to receive updates on your child’s learning and experiences 
in nursery then please get a form from a member of staff. 
 
Susan the Early Years Family Learning Practitioner welcomes parents/carers and their 
child/children to join her for a Christmas Peep session. This will be held on Monday the 2nd 
of December 2014 in the Quiet room at drop off, 09.00 until 10.00am. This Peep taster 
session will include Christmas story, songs, activities and introduces what happens in Peep 
groups. If you are interested, please write your name on the sheet at the door.  
 
We have our Stay and Play next Friday 6th December from 2pm-3pm and we would love it if 
you can join us for some festive fun and activities. We will have a photobooth if you would 
like to get a nice Winter theme family picture. 
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